
Be a Donor/Sponsor of the Ola Band
WHEN OUR COMMUNITY COMES TOGETHER,

WE CAN ACCOMPLISH GREAT THINGS!

Dear Alumni, Business Owner, Family Member, and/or Community Supporter,

Do you remember when you were in the band, or do you remember hearing your local band on a
Friday night? Of course you do! Band brings back so many fond memories, from band camp,
hanging with friends, competitions, parades, and more! Our boosters are hard at work making sure
we have the items that we need for band camp, volunteers, and more so that our students can
continue to have the amazing experience that countless others have had in the past.

We need your help as well! In addition to band camp, we rely on local business, community,
alumni, and individual sponsors to help the band pay for additional items such as helping kids who
are struggling to pay for their fees because of hardship, purchase new instruments for our growing
band program, uniforms, and more. With the pandemic and its financial strain, we could use your
help more than ever!

What are we raising money for this season? As you know, times are tough for many of our families.
We want to make sure all our hard working students are able to participate in this one in a lifetime
opportunity. In addition, we are saving up to purchase updated scaffolding for our Drum Majors.

Finally, we are raising money to send our Band and Colorguard to Washinigton, D.C. to march in the
National Cherry Blossom Parade in April 2024. Our students are working hard to compete
nationally, but we need to raise the money for hotel and charter bus costs to be able to afford to
send them to experiences like this.

To become a sponsor at one of the levels on the following page, please visit our website at
OlaHighSchoolBand.com for more information, including how to contact me, forms, and how to
claim your incentives. Please know that we are humbled to have your support and we are excited
to serve our community for decades to come!

Sincerely,

Mike Bearden-Director of Bands
Kerri Helm- Band Booster President





Here are the steps to becoming a OHS Marching Mustangs business sponsor!

1. Print and complete the form on the next page.

2. Make your check payable to OHS Band Boosters, Inc.

3. Mail the form and your check to the following address:

OHS Band Boosters, Inc.

357 N Ola Road

McDonough, GA 30252

4. Once we receive your check, we will email you to confirm it was received. Our primary communication

with you will be through email to make it easy and immediate for you to hear from us. In addition, you will

receive a letter from OHS Band Boosters, Inc. confirming your donation amount for tax purposes.

5. In August, we will send your VIP package with the benefits listed above based on your sponsorship level!

We will update our band website in August with the new sponsors!

That is it!

If you would like to talk to our band director or booster president personally, please email them any time:

Mike Bearden-Director of Bands director@olahighschoolband.com

Kerri Helm- Booster President boosterpresident@olahighschoolband.com



Thank you for becoming a business sponsor for the Ola High School Marching Band! 
Please complete this form and send it in with your check to the address below. 

When we take the field to perform, you are very much with us in spirit.  You are now an important part of
the Ola High School Marching Mustangs.

Name of person completing this form: _________________________ Title: ________________

Name of sponsoring organization: ____________________________ Date: ________________

Circle the appropriate level of your sponsorship:  Green Gold Mustang Legacy

Total Check Amount: __________________________  Check Number: __________________

Email address: _______________________________________________________________

Mailing address: ______________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________

Contact phone number: ________________________________________________________

Was there a specific person or band member that reached out to you regarding this sponsorship (we
want to thank them as well)?  If so, who? _______________________________________

*Please be aware that it can take several weeks for mail to reach the band director in the summer.  If
you need immediate assistance or answered questions, please email Kerri Helm at
boosterpresident@olahighschoolband.com

Make checks payable to: OHS Band Boosters, Inc.

Mail form and materials to: 

OHS Band Boosters, Inc.
357 N Ola Road

McDonough, GA 30252


